LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSED 

BUDGET FOR 2019-2020
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Village Law a Public Hearing will be held on the Proposed Village Budget for the Village of Dolgeville for 2019-2020 at 5:30 p.m. on April 15, 2019. The Hearing will be held at Village Hall, 41 North Main Street, Dolgeville, NY 13329. A copy of the tentative budget is available for inspection by interested persons at the office of the Village Clerk during regular office hours 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Monday – Thursday, Friday – 8:30 – noon. The budget is available online @ www.villageofdolgeville.org. Handicapped persons who wish to attend, and who are in need of assistance, should contact the government before the hearing by calling 429-3112.

Total to be raised in taxes $ 964,781.00
Town of Manheim Rate
- 
$ 21.144544 per 1000
Town of Oppenheim Rate
-
$ 27.551234 per 1000
The proposed compensation to the Mayor shall be in the amount of Two Thousand Seven Hundred Dollars ($2,700.00) and the Board of Trustees shall be in the amount of One Thousand Five Hundred Dollars ($ 1,500.00) per annum.

Tammy L. Chmielewski

Village Clerk

Dated: April 2, 2019
Times: April 5, 2019
